
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Armoy Primary School 

2 Gracehill Road 

Armoy 

Ballymoney 

Co Antrim 

BT53 8TD 

 

Email: 

csteele429@c2kni.net 

Phone: 02820751354 

 

 

 

Welcome Back! 

It is great to have everyone safely back to school after the extended break. 

Please remind your children about washing/sanitising hands and the 

importance of social distancing. In line with recent guidance we would ask all 

parents attending at the school gate to wear a face covering. 

 

Parent/teacher meetings 

We would have preferred to have had face to face meetings with you and 

appreciate your understanding during our telephone conversations. Please 

continue to keep in touch with us about your child via Seesaw and telephone. 

Poppy Appeal 

We will be supporting the charity work of the British Legion by selling poppies 

and merchandise. There will be a limited supply in each class. A donation of 

50p per poppy and £1 for other items is suggested. 

Christmas Concert 

We have already started to plan for our Virtual Christmas Concert. Despite 

regulations restricting us from a school event- we would love to produce a 

concert to share with you! We are working in our bubbles to collaborate on a 

joint school play. Over the next few weeks, you will be asked to help with an 

outfit for your child. Any spare unused costumes would be gratefully accepted 

as donations. Thanks! 

Flu Vaccination Programme  

The school Nursing Team will be in school on Monday 9th November to give the 

nasal spray to those who have returned consent forms. This will be done in 

class bubbles. 

Happy 50th anniversary Armoy Primary School!!! 

The PTA are making an anniversary photo/memory book to celebrate this 

special year. We would love you as parents/grandparents and families to 

contribute towards this. The children will bring home a memory sheet on 

Monday- this can be used to gather memories from extended family also. 

Please return completed sheets to school by Friday 13th November. If you have 

any photos which you think may be interesting to be included these may also 

be sent into school. All photos should be in a sealed envelope and clearly 

named so that we can ensure their safe return.  

Anti- Bullying Week 

To raise awareness of our commitment to promoting positive behaviour we are 

taking part in Anti Bullying week 16th-20th November. We will hold an ‘Odd 

Socks’ day on Monday 16th November to highlight the right to be different to 

others. 

2/3 Club 

We are now able to offer our 2/3 club in class bubbles. P1/2 will be 

supervised by Suzanne Reynolds and P3 will be supervised by William Mc 
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